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Statement of Voluntary Participation in the Civilian  
”Havana Syndrome”/NKBI (Non-Kinetic Brain Injury) Registry. 

 
I, ______________,  _____________, choose to share my select private medical information with the Registry 
of Civilians diagnosed with "Havana Syndrome"/AHI/NKBI (Non-Kinetic Brain Injury)/Traumatic brain injury from 
sources other than concussion/Vestibular, Sensory, and Behavioral dysfunction stemmed from exposure to non-
ionizing beam-forming directed pulsed radiofrequency energy in the microwave range, or similar. 
 
I share this information voluntarily, in my sound mind, and without any pressure. 
 
The registry is maintained by Targeted Justice, Inc., a Texas based non-profit 501 (c) 3 organization. Specifically, by 
Dr. Len Ber MD (ret,). Thus, I voluntarily share the following 
 

• My full legal name 
• Date of Birth 
• Physical address  
• Phone number 
• E-mail address 
• Diagnosis 

• Date of the Diagnosis 
• Name of the medical provider who made the diagnosis 
• Physical address of the provider 
• Phone of the provider 
• E-mail of the provider 
• Any medical documents I am willing to share (can be redacted) 

I grant Targeted Justice the right to utilize my medical data anonymously, without revealing my identity. If my identity 
is being requested to be revealed by other medical professionals, private individuals, companies, or agencies, I will 
be notified immediately. No private sensitive medical information will be shared without my explicit consent with any 
third party, either private, medical or governmental. 
 
I agree that Targeted Justice may contact or use the name and coordinates for the practitioner who made my 
diagnosis. 
 
I understand that the goal of this Registry is to raise awareness re. civilians injured by neuroweapons and 
neurotechnology, and force civilian health agencies such as CDC, NIH, FDA, and EPA to acknowledge this type of 
brain injury in civilians, as they do for federal employees. This will also pave the way to forcing agencies like the FBI 
to investigate civilian domestic cases, and to inform Congressmen at the State and the US Level about this growing 
public health issue, and produce bills necessary for our protection. Again, no names or private information will be 
released without your explicit consent, and participation. 
 
Even though neither Targeted Justice nor Dr. Len Ber meet the criteria of the persons and entities covered under 
HIPPAA, I give full consent to their use of the information I provided for the purposes stated above and under the 
limitations contained herein. 
 
Date_____________________________________ 

Name (Printed)_____________________________ 

Signature (self)_____________________________ 

Date_______________________________________ 

Name of a minor (Printed)______________________ 

Signature of a Guardian________________________ 

 
Signed on behalf of Targeted Justice, Len Ber MD (ret.) ______________________________________________ 


